
HB 1005 -- BLEEDING CONTROL TRAINING

SPONSOR: Neely

Beginning with the 2020-21 school year this bill requires high
school students to receive 60 minutes of training in life-
threatening bleeding control upon graduation. The training shall
be included into the school's existing health or physical education
curriculum.

The bill requires that the instructional materials must be
developed or endorsed by:

(1) The American College of Surgeons;

(2) The National Association of Emergency Medical Technicians;

(3) The Department of Health and Senior Services; or

(4) A nationally recognized program.

This bill specifies that the instructor meet requirements as
outlined within the bill and schools may develop agreements with
specified groups to assist in this training.


